
 

 
MEGHALAYA BOARD OF SCHOOL EDUCATION 

HEADQUARTERS ::: TURA 
 

NOTIFICATION No. 742  
Dated Tura, the 20th May, 2024. 

 
 

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that with the 

introduction of the New Syllabus for Class IX and X for the academic year 2024 and 

affective from the SSLC examination 2025, all the unsuccessful candidates of the 

SSLC examination 2024, those who passed but wish to improve their examination and 

those who failed in the Selection Test will be given a chance to re-appear in the SSLC 

examination 2025. Other details for the above will be notified in due course of time. 

 
 

 
(T. R. Laloo) 

Controller of Examinations, 
Meghalaya Board of School Education, 

Tura. 
******* 

 


